
 

 

 

June 01, 2024 

 

 

 

Subject – Statement on Impact of Audit Qualifications 

 

We refer to our letter dated May 30, 2024, intimating the Audited Financial Results (Standalone and 

Consolidated) and Auditors’ Report for the quarter and year ended 31st March, 2024. 

 

We herewith attach the Statement on Impact of Audit Qualifications in connection with the Auditors’ 

report on Audited Financial Results (Standalone and Consolidated) for the quarter and year ended 31st 

March, 2024. 

 

Kindly take the above information on record.  

 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Premier Energy and Infrastructure Limited, 

 

 

 

A V Ramalingam 

Company Secretary 

 

Encl. A.a 

 

 

 

Listing Department,    

BSE Limited, 

Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001 
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